
FROM THE PODIUM

           

 Family and friends are invited to attend the performance of Pioneer Symphony Band at the Michigan Music Conference in 

Grand Rapids at 3:00 PM on Friday, January 25th, 2008.  Two complimentary tickets will be 

available in December for each student performing.  Additional tickets may 

be purchased online, at the Ticket Booth in the Registration Area of the 

Conference, or outside the Devos Performance Hall before the Concert.

 Personal Congratulatory Ads may be purchased for the Concert 

Program.  See the Ad Form on page 5.

All the best, 

David A. Leach  Director of Bands

________________________________________________________________________________

NEW YORK TOUR INFO 

for Symphony, Concert and Jazz Bands

 New Horizons Tour and Travel has sent out the Individual Billing Paperwork for the 

New York Tour.  Hopefully this will make payments easy for all of you.  If you have any 

questions, please contact: 

           Gloria Wilson, president@aapioneerbands.org, or       
   Sally Brieloff, brieloff@aaps.k12.mi.us.

 Thanks to all who have turned in all the rest of your New York Tour Forms already.  

If you haven’t, they are conveniently posted on the Band Website (aapioneerbands.org) under 

‘Resources and Forms’ in the ‘Band Students and Parents’ section.  Remember that the  

‘Permission and Medical Release” form must be notarized.

 While in New York City the Jazz Band will be playing at the Blue Note Jazz Club for 

Sunday Brunch instead of in the Allen Room on Saturday.



Nancy Waring  Associate Director of Bands



 








